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BJ/ajp 

 

15 November 2018 

 

 

Important Announcement 
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians & Players 

 

Paris Rugby Tour 2019 

 

Due to issues with the travel company we have used for the past 12 years we have been forced to 

change tour companies, tour dates and schedule. 

 

We have managed to secure another package with Edwin Doran (Sports Travel Specialists) who 

have put together a bespoke tour which we feel is even more attractive than the previous tour. The 

price will remain the same as will the payment schedule. 

 

New Tour Dates  Sunday 7 April – Thursday 11 April 2019 

 

Cost £669 - All meals and drinks included 

 

New Schedule (Subject to minor changes) 

 

Day 1 – Sunday 7 April 

Depart HBS for Calais Transfer to Paris hotel - Evening activity rugby training or Indoor waterpark 

 

Day 2 – Monday 8 April 

Transfer to Racing Metro for training session with professional coaches.  Afternoon - Match 1 vs 

Local opposition and post-match hospitality.  

 

Day 3 – Tuesday 9 April  

Disneyland Paris - Full day trip to Disneyland Park and Walt Disney Studios 

 

Day 4 – Wednesday 10 April 

Stade de France stadium Tour + Paris sightseeing tour before heading to Match 2 vs Local 

opposition and post-match hospitality. 

 

Day 5 – Thursday 11 April 

Travel home 



 

 

 

2/… 

 

We anticipate the new arrangements will be suitable for almost everyone.  If the new arrangements 

are unsuitable we will of course offer a full refund and then offer your son’s place to another pupil. 

 

Please can you return the slip below to the School Office Letterbox by Friday 23 November 

indicating your acceptance of the new tour arrangements or if not suitable please advise that you 

wish to withdraw your son from the trip and receive a refund of monies paid. 

 

Any queries please do not hesitate to contact me – cbajak@hitchinboys.co.uk. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

C Bajak 

Trip Leader 

 

Please return to the School Office letterbox by Friday 23 November – Rugby 

Disney 2019 
 

 

Student’s name:  ______________________________  Form:  __________ 

 

 

I confirm I have read Mr Bajak’s letter of 15 November regarding the changes to the Rugby Tour to 

Disneyland Paris: 

 

I accept the new tour arrangements and dates and wish to keep my son on the trip:  Yes/No 

 

I wish to withdraw my son from the trip as the arrangements are now unsuitable 

 and receive a full refund of monies already paid:                                                          Yes/No 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed:_______________________________ Parent/Guardian         Date:_____________ 
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